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From: Arthur Risley [mailto:risley@roadrunner.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18,2010 6:25 PM 
To; Dunn, Joseph 
Subject: Railroad crossing #523-903g 

Dear Mr. Dunn: 

Thanl̂  you again for all your efforts on our behalf to get our private crossing replaced. 

The crossing has been restored and is serving us well. We know that without your help, the outcome would have 
much different, and we are indebted to you for that 

Thanks again. 

Sincerely, 

Arthur and Mary Risley 
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